MCC’s Veterans Appreciation Week
Military Student Open House

You Are Invited!

Are you serving, or have you served,
in the United States Military?

Active duty, reserve or Guard?
Is your parent or spouse serving,

or have they served,
in the United States Military?

Come and spend time with other

Military students — grab some pizza, have
some snacks, and relax with some good
stories and good company.

Stay for five minutes, or stay for hours.
It’s simply about unwinding and enjoying

your time together at MCC!

Friday, November 14th
2:00pm-4:00pm

Brighton Campus, South Lounge

(1st floor of building 11)




Sponsored by Veteran Services Office, STARS Project,
Vet Club, and MAP



